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Suzanne Hoag Johnson was born in St. Louis, Missouri. She was the eldest of ten children and spent her formative years in Plainview, New York and Kansas City, Missouri. She graduated with a B.S.B.A. in accounting from Rockhurst College (now Rockhurst University) in Kansas City, MO. Following a career in accounting and business, Suzanne returned to school and received her Juris Doctorate from the University of LaVerne College of Law in Ontario, California and passed the California bar exam in 2010.

Following her mother’s example, Suzanne joined the Ladies of Charity in Los Angeles, California in 1998. In addition to her volunteer work as a Lady of Charity, she is active in her local association – including three terms as President. She joined the national board of the Ladies of Charity (LCUSA) in 2011 where she served as President from 2017 – 2018. Suzanne is a member of the International Association of Charities (AIC), serving as Vice-President.
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The link to attend is: A
https:/ /us02web.zoom.us /j/87034403349?pwd=b;{]JdHIMS G44RFZ21.2s5bGtKNzZCdz09

wsvdp-ccorg/wp-content/uploads

Meeting ID: 870 3440 3349 Passcode: Vincent

Presenter Bio:
Suzanne Hoag Johnson

Suzanne Hoag Johnson was born in St. Louis, Missouri. She was the eldest of ten children and spent
her formative years in Plainview, New York and Kansas City, Missouri. She graduated with a
BSBA. in accounting from Rockhurst College (now Rockhurst University) in Kansas Cit; MO.
Following a carcer in accounting and business, Suzanne returned to school and received her Juris
Doctorate from the University of LaVerne College of Law in Ontario, California and passed the
California bar exam in 2010.

Following her mother’s example, Suzanne joined the Ladies of Charity in Los Angeles, Californiain-

Suzanne Hoag Johnson 1998. In addition to her volunteer work as a Lady of Charity, she is active in her local association —
including three terms as President. She joined the national board of the Ladies of Charity (LCUSA) in 2011 where she served
as President from 2017 — 2018. Suzanne is a member of the International Association of Charities (AIC), serving as

Vice-President.
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